SUGGESTION No 3

District Council of Loxton Waikerie




District Council of Loxton Whaierie

Head Office: zast Terrace. Loxton SA 5333
Postal Address: Box 409, Loxion 5333

Waikerie Office: Strangman Road, Waikerie 5330
Postal Address: Box 321, Waikerie 5330
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Dear Sir,

Re:-_Electoral Districts Boundaries Commission

Council understands that the Redistribution Committee for S.A. is currently reviewing the
Electoral Boundaries for S.A.

The District Council of Loxton Waikerie respectfully submits that the whole of the Council
area should be included in the one Federal Electoral District of Wakefield. With recent
Council amalgamations the former District Councils of Waikerie, Loxton and Brown's
Well amalgamated to form one Council.

We now ask that the former Brown's Well Council area be included in the Wakefield
Electorate. We estimate that approximately 180-200 electors would be added to the
Wakefield Electorate and taken from the Barker Electorate.

We would appreciate favourable consideration being given to this request.

Yours faithfully,

P

T.Lmeister
DI T MANAGER

Lo'xtorj Telephone: (08) 8584 7221 — Fax: (08) 8584 6622
Waikerie Telephone: (08) 8541 2077 — Fax: (08) 8541 3777
E-mail: distman@riverland.net.au




